
 

Reception Newsletter 
Lent 1  

Our topic this half term is “Dangerous Dinosaurs”  

We will be learning about the different animals that roamed Earth millions of years ago and how 

they are related to animals that live on Earth today. 

Our Stories This Term 

We will bring the topic alive with a range of fiction and non-fiction books  

       

Maths-In maths this half term we will be 

learning to recognise numbers 0-5. We will be 

able to subitise and build numbers, finding 

them within our learning environment.  

We will use language such as more and less to 

describe numbers.  

We will then move onto our Mass and Capacity 

topic.  

Literacy-We will continue to learn to read 

and write a sound a day using the Read Write 

Inc. scheme we follow throughout the school. 

Children have been assessed and are now in 

different groups - they may bring home 

worksheets, blending books or Ditty sheets to 

complete at home.  Each day we will complete 

letter formation activities to support the 

children to learn to write.  

 
Topic -In the Dangerous Dinosaurs topic, your child will find out about prehistoric animals that 

live on Earth. They will learn facts about dinosaurs and discover how big some of these giant 

creatures were. They will learn about the difference between carnivores and herbivores. 

They will also find out about the animals that lived after dinosaurs and which other modern-day 

animals also have prehistoric relatives. 

 

R.E – Our first R.E topic this term is about what and how we celebrate. If you have photos of 

your child celebrating at an event please send them to Miss Hughes or Miss Briscoe  

Dates to remember 

7.1.25- Start of Lent term 

7.2.25- Non-uniform day for Mental Health 

Week 

13.2.25- Last day of term 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We will continue to change 

our books on a FRIDAY- 

please ensure your child 

has a named bag.  


